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Parish Paragraphs 

One project that deserves to be 
fostered in the parish is the study 
group. At a recent meeting, in the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. James B. 
Hamill, Jack Wright gave a 
masterful treatment of the lives and 
influence of the great men of the 
fourth century. It is both surprising 
and commendable that parents of 
families can find time to do the 
research necessary for a paper of 
this type. 

(Written by the Pastor, who attended) 


